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Hi

I would like you to not extend the state of emergency in Queensland...

With the current world wide much reduced threat of the covid19, the fact that most of the
population is vaccinated, the fact that many people lost their jobs due to mandates, the fact
that so many people have been affected by over reach in measures by separate un-
coordinated state governments...

Please stop this madness...

People are being adversely affected by these measures.....families, businesses broken in the
wake...

Economic downturn and an inflation hike waiting...

Please....this is now a normal flue....treat it as such!!!

Regards
Elbre Nieuwoudt 
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